
uncrms 
RRmrms umusms -

., 

SOCIETY OF ARCHITECTURAL HISTORIANS 

48th ANNUAL MEETING- APRIL S-9, 1995 
STOUFFER MADISON HOTEL - Seattle, Washington 

General Chair: Patricia Waddy Local Chair: jeffrey Karl Ochsner 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

Members and friends of the Society of Architectural Historians are invited to submit abstracts (maximum length 250 
words/one page) before September 1, 1994, for the session listed below. Abstracts should be sent directly to the 
chairperson of the session. The content of the proposed paper should not have been previously published and should not 
have been previously presented to any but a small or local audience. In the abstract, which will be held in confidence, the 
author should succinctly state the problem and summarize the argument that will be presented in the paper. Applicants 
should include home and work addresses, telephone and fax numbers, and institutional or firm affiliation, if any. 

Abstracts of accepted papers will be prepared for distribution at the meeting. The author must prepare and send a 
finished copy of the accepted paper to the session chairperson by January 15, 1995. Applicants may submit only one 
abstract for consideration for the 1995 meeting; multiple submissions by one person to different sessions or to the same 

session will render those submissions invalid. No one may be involved with more than one session, either as leader or as 
speaker. 

• Vancouver Architecture of the 1960s, 1970s, and 1980s. This session is sponsored by the Society for the Study of 
Architecture in Canada, an affiliate of the Society of Architectural Historians. Vancouver grew substantially in the 1960s 
to become Canada's largest port. Thanks to its gifted architects, many excellent buildings were erected during this 

period. These buildings, together with the sheer beauty of the setting, which has long been a source of inspiration, have 
made Vancouver a most interesting place to live. This session will explore the nature and the variety of Vancouver's 
architecture of the 1960s, 1970s, and 1980s as it responded to local needs and international movements. The 1960s saw 

the beginning of the wholesale redevelopment of the downtown core and the West End. It also saw the radicalization of 
the conservation movement, when Gastown, Chinatown, and Strathcona were threatened. Topics for discussion might 

include the interest in architectural conservation and adaptive reuse, architecture of leisure, the University of British 

Columbia's School of Architecture and its role in guiding architecture down alternative paths, regional characteristics, 
design in the city core, city planning initiatives, contemporary landscape design, boosterism, and the work of individual 
architects. Other suitable subjects are welcomed but they must have a Vancouver or Greater Vancouver connection. 

Chaired by Jacqueline Hucker, 206 Daly Avenue, Ottawa, Ontario K1N 6G2. 



CALL FOR PAPERS 

VERNACULAR ARCHITECTURE FORUM 

1995 Annual Meeting 
May 17-21 

Ottawa, Ontario 

The Vernacular Architecture Forum is soliciting proposals for presentations at its 1995 Annual Meeting to be held in 

Ottawa, Ontario, May 17-21, 1995. 

Papers may address any aspect of vernacular architecture in North America or elsewhere and should be primarily 

analytical rather than descriptive in content. In honour of the VAF's first meeting to be held outside the United States, 
the selection committee especially welcomes proposals from scholars investigating the urban and rural landscapes of 
Canada. 

Proposals may be for either a twenty-minute paper on a subject the author has researched extensively or a ten-minute 
"work-in-progress" report. Selection will be based on the proposed paper's original contribution to the study of 

vernacular architecture. Fellowships may be available to students whose papers are accepted. Papers presented at the 
meeting are considered for the V AF's Perspectives in Vernacular Architecture series. 

The deadline for submissions is October 14, 1994. Accepted papers, tailored to the prescribed time limit, must be 
submitted to the session chairs by March 1, 1995. Presenters must be V AF members at the time of the conference 
(individual membership is $15/year). 

Please submit five copies of the 250-word proposal to: 
Annmarie Adams 

School of Architecture 
McGill University 
Macdonald-Harrington Building 
815 Sherbrooke St. West 
Montreal, Quebec H3A 2K6 
tel. (514) 398-6706 
fax (514) 398-7372 

For more information concerning the 1995 Annual 

Meeting, contact: 

Alex Cross 
23 Bongard Avenue 

Nepean, Ontario K2E 6V2 
tel. (613) 723-6833 
fax (613) 723-8041 

©Copyright 1994 The Vernacular Architecture Forum, Inc. 


